
 
October 8, 2014    
     
 
VIA COURIER, EMAIL and RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

EB-2014-0017 (formerly EB-2012-0438) - Innes Road  
Conditions of Approval – Testing and Energize Dates     

 
On January 23, 2014 the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued its Decision and 
Order varying the Decision and Order of April 11, 2013, which includes the Conditions 
of Approval as Appendix A to the Decision.  
 
In accordance with Appendix A, paragraph 2.5 of the Conditions of Approval, Enbridge 
is to provide notice to the Board of the dates on which the installed pipelines were 
tested.  The pipeline was tested in two stages.  Section 1 was tested on June 13, 2014 
and the second section was tested on September 17, 2014.    
 
As per Appendix A, paragraph 2.6 of the Conditions of Approval the pipeline was 
energized and construction was completed on September 29, 2014.       
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original Signed] 
 
Shari Lynn Spratt 
Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings  
 
cc:   Ms. Zora Crnojacki, OPPC Chair (via email) 
 Ms. Pascale Duguay, Manager Natural Gas Applications, Board (via email)  

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario                   
M2J 1P8 
PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 
 
 

Shari Lynn Spratt 
Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings 
Telephone:  (416) 495-5499 
Fax: (416) 495-6072 
Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
 


